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Occket No. 50-320

Mr. Lester D. Helmeczi
309 Lafeyette Drive
New Cumberland, Pennsylvania 17070

Dear Mr. Helmeczi:

Thank you for your March 6, 1980, letter providing comments for the
programmatic environmental impact statement on the decontamination and
disposal of radioactive wastes resulting from the March 28, 1979, accident
at Three Nile Island nuclear Station, Unit 2. Your comments are being
considered in oreparation of the statement.

We have added your name to the mailing list for the statement when it is
completed.

Sincerely,

.
'

/,
vonal E. Sells 7ActingChief
Environmental Projects Branch 2
Division of Site Safety and

Environmental Analysis
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